
April 11, 1988 |
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Docket No. 50-354

Mr. Steven E. Miltenberger
Vice President and Chief Nuclear

Officer
Public Service Electric & Gas Company :

Post Office Box 236 '

Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear Mr. Miltenberger:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 83-28, ITEM 2.1 (TAC N0. 61477)

RE: HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

By letter dated March 10, 1984, (supplemented and revised by letters dated
December 17, 1984, and May 21,1985), PSEAG responded to Iten 2.1 of Generic
Letter 83-?8 "Required Actions Basad on Generic Implications of Salen ATWS
Events."

Item 2.1 is made up of two parts, Part I which concerns equipment
classification and Part 2 which concerns vendor interface.

We have completed our review of your response to Part 1 of Iten 2.1 and find
this response acceptable. Our safety evaluation documenting our review of
Part 1 is enclosed.

Please advise the NRC Licensing Project Manager, George Rivenbark, (301)
492-14??, if you have any questions concerning our review.

Sincerely,

/s/

Walter R. Butler, Director
Project Directorate 1-2
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Pegulation

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: w/ enclosure
See next page
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Docket No. 50-354

Mr. Steven E. Miltenberger
Vice President and Chief Nuclear

Officer
Public Service Electric & Gas Company
Post Office Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear Mr. Miltenberger:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 83-28, ITEM 2.1 (TAC N0. 61477)

RE: POPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

By letter dated March 10, 1984, (supplemanted and revised by letters dated
December 17, 1984, and May 21,1985), PSE&G responded to Iten P.1 of Generic
letter 83-28 "Required Actions Based on Generic Implications of Salen ATWS
Events."

Item 2.1 is made up of two parts, Part I which concerns equipment
classification and Part 2 which concerns vendor interface.

We have completed our review of your response to Part 1 of Item 2.1 and find
this response acceptable. Our safety evaluation documenting our review of
Part 1 is enclosed.

Please advise the NRC Licensina Project Manager, George Rivenbark, (301)
492-142?, if you have any questions concerning nur review.

Sincerely,

4 /a & d B A
Walter R. Butler, Director I
Project Directorate I-?

1

Division of Reactor Pro.iects I/II I

Office of Nuclear Reactor Pegulation
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As stated
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Mr. Steven E. Miltenberoer Hope Creek Generating Station
Public Service Electric'& Gas Co. :

i

\
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tcc: '

M. J. Wetterhahn, Esquire !
Conner A Vetterhahn '

Suite 1050 i

1747 Pennsylvania Avenue i

Washington, D.C. 20006

R. Fryling, Jr. , Esquire
Law Departrnent - Tower SE
80 Park Place -

Newark, New Jersey 07101
i

Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
P.O. Box 241 <

Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 |

Mr. S. LaBruna |
General Manager - Hope Creek Operations i

Pope Creek Generating Station
.

P.O. Box 118 !
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Pr. B. A. Preston, Manager -

Licensing and Ragulation '

i(
Nuclear Department
P.O. Rox ?36
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

?

Peoienal Administrator, Region i
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Comission :

'

475 Allendale Road
King nf Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 i

|
"r. David M. Scott, Chief (Bureau of Nuclear Engineering :

Division of Environmental Quality ;

Denartment of Environmental Protection
State of New Jersay
CN 411
Trenton, Naw Jersey 08625


